From: Lappe, Michael K. [mailto:Michael.Lappe@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 3:05 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: travel request, ethics approval

Hello Steve,

   Back in the city from the conference.  In response to your questions; I attended the I.P.P.F.A. ( Illinois Public Pension Fund Association) at the Abbey Resort in Fontana Wisconsin.  Actually, it was the IPPFA National Roundtable Event.  Room and meals were provided to all from the IPPFA. 

Additionally, I did not receive any monetary  compensation. gifts, haircut or free boat rides on the Lake. 

Have a good day Steve. 

Officer Michael K. Lappe # 17293

CPD Unit 543:     312-744-3891  ex 1025

Chicago Policemen's Annuity & Pension Board Trustee

